Myriam Lea

From: Annabel Hawkins <Annabel.Hawkins@chapmantripp.com>
Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2022 11:16 a.m.

To: Hearings Administrator

Subject: FW: PORPS21 - Notice of Hearing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Kia ora Myriam

Thank you for sending through the Notice of Hearing.

We act for Christchurch International Airport Ltd (submitter 0307) (CIAL). CIAL's submission will be
heard in the “Energy, Infrastructure and Transport” session from 13-17 March 2023.

Jo Appleyard from our office will be appearing for CIAL at the hearing. Due to other commitments she
is only available on 13 and 14 March 2023, so could we please request a time slot for CIAL on either of
those days? CIAL has two witnesses also appearing who have filed evidence.

Happy to discuss if you require any clarification.

Kind regards / Nga mihi

ANNABEL HAWKINS

SENIOR ASSOCIATE

Chapman Tripp

D: +64 3 353 0113
M: +64 27 442 3595

LEGAL ADMINISTRATOR: Laura Stewart | D: +64 3 353 0393

www.chapmantripp.com

From: Hearings Administrator <hearingsadministrator@orc.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 30 November 2022 3:06 PM

To: Hearings Administrator <hearingsadministrator@orc.govt.nz>

Subject: PORPS21 - Notice of Hearing

Kia ora,

Please find attached the Notice of Hearing related to the Proposed Otago Regional Policy Statement 2021 (excluding
parts determined to be a freshwater planning instrument) and pursuant to Clause 8B of Schedule 1 to the Resource
Management Act 1991.

Nga mihi

Myriam Lea

Otago
Regional
== Council

Myriam Lea
HEARINGS ADMINISTRATOR

P 0800 474 082 | M 027 235 5907
hearingsadministrator@orc.qgovt.nz

www.orc.govt.nz

Important notice

This email contains information which is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this email or attachments If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately by return email or telephone (03 474-
0827) and delete this email. The Otago Regional Council accepts no responsibility for changes made to this email or to any attachments following the original
transmission from its offices. Thank you



